



<b>ASSOCIATED STUDENT GOVERNMENT MEETING MINUTES</b>		
1	<b>Call to Order 10:08 am</b>	DeVlaeminck, Chair
2	<b>Recognition of sacred lands of the Takelma People</b>	
3	<b>Approval of Agenda – 4/22/2022</b> Andria motioned Danielle second So moved	
4	<b>Approval of Meeting Minutes – 4/08/2022</b> Danielle motioned Andria second So moved	
5	<b>Introduction of Guests and Public Comment</b>  <b>Guests:</b> •  <b>Future Guests:</b> • AZP Leaders- Rene reached out to Nicole and waiting for an answer if the officers can attend ES.	DeVlaeminck
6	<b>Director’s Report:</b>	McKenzie
7	<b>Advisor’s Report:</b> Conference for all to attend and to continue to elevate the student voice. Grateful and Proud of all of us for stepping up and continuing to attend meetings and such while I have been away. I appreciate everyone's work for making us all us a success.	Daugherty
8	<b>Associated Student Government Member’s Reports</b>  • <b>President of Governance:</b> Izzy DeVlaeminck 10 hrs • <b>Business Specialist of Governance:</b> Mollie Minner 13 hrs • <b>Director of Clubs and Activities TRC/RVC:</b> Andria Slaughter 7 hrs • <b>Director of Clubs and Activities RWC:</b> Samuel Doggett 6/7 hrs • <b>Director of Publicity and Media-</b> Danielle Engebretson 10 hrs	DeVlaeminck



	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• <b>Senator-Colby Nirin</b> 2/3 hrs</li> </ul>	
9	<p><b>Campus Reports</b></p> <p>A. Redwood-AAWCC Clothing Sale-lots of foot traffic for sale Amazing Race Event- high school students on campus was great to see for this event.</p> <p>B. Table Rock/Riverside-Amazing Race event held on TRC too, HPC @ TRC seeing more students in building.</p> <p>C. United</p>	Team
10	<b>Community Reports: None</b>	Team
11	<p><b>College Committee Reports</b></p> <p>A. <b>Diversity Programming Board (DPB)</b></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Next meeting?</li> </ul> <p>B. <b>Student Engagement Team (SET)</b> Next meeting date? Proposal to team to support Latinx World Day Event,</p> <p>C. <b>Budget Advisory Team (BAT)</b></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Winter meetings over zoom             <ol style="list-style-type: none"> <li>Friday, May 6, 9:30-10:30 pm over zoom</li> </ol> </li> <li>• Bat Feedback Please fill out form if attended meeting or Bat Forum meeting</li> <li>• BAT Special Presentation             <ol style="list-style-type: none"> <li>Monday, May 16, 3:00-4:30 pm</li> <li>Wednesday, May 25, 3:00-4:00 pm</li> </ol> </li> </ul> <p>D. <b>Textbook Affordability Group (TAG)</b></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Monday, May 16, 3pm over zoom</li> </ul> <p>Data being gathered on which students prefer to use textbooks</p> <p>E. <b>Faculty Senate/Coffee Klatch</b></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• <b>Fridays, 10am on zoom</b>-Repeated what was discussed in the BOE meeting regarding prioritization and how much faculty has been cut</li> </ul>	DeVlaeminck
12	<p><b>ASG Committee Reports</b></p> <p>F. <b>Club/Activities/Social Media</b></p>	Student Affairs Committee



	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• <b>Committee Meeting-</b> 5 minute recess to discuss committee meeting day/time. Thursdays @ 4 pm committee meeting time/day</li> <li>•</li> <li><b>G. Governance/Legislative:</b> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• <b>Committee Meeting-</b></li> <li>• Mondays 10 am is meeting time/day</li> </ul> </li> <li><b>H. Work Session</b> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• As needed</li> </ul> </li> </ul>	<p>Governance Committee</p> <p>DeVlaeminck</p>
13	<b>Allocations:</b>	Team
14	<p><b>Old Business/Information</b></p> <p><b>A. Student Huddle</b></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Spring term is Tuesdays from 12:30-1:30 pm over zoom</li> <li>• No huddle during week 1 or finals week</li> </ul> <p><b>B. Ossie's Cupboard</b></p> <p><b>C. Recruitment for:</b></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Vice President of Governance-Chelsea's conversation with Oxia about this position.</li> <li>• Vice President of Student Engagement</li> <li>• Business Specialist of Student Engagement</li> </ul> <p><b>D. Prioritizing Academic Programs &amp; Services</b></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Students in a shared governance- Rene will be overseeing the step program</li> </ul> <p><b>E. Bat Forums</b></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Friday, April 22, 1:30-2:30 pm over zoom</li> <li>• Tuesday, May 3, 2-3 pm over zoom</li> </ul> <p><b>F. CG 100 (Julia Fisher) ASG promo video</b></p>	<p>Daugherty</p> <p>Team</p> <p>Team</p>



	New Business/Action Items	Team
15	<p><b>A. Club Charters:</b></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• <b>Rainbow Club</b>-student didn't show-will work with clubs committee to reach out to student/advisor of club.</li> <li>• <b>Meditation Club</b>-Submitted Charter</li> </ul> <p><b>All in favor-unanimous vote so moved</b></p>	Team
16	<p><b>Roundtable/Spotlight</b></p> <p>Izzy- Danielle for getting out the newsletter and Colby for sticking with a slow start.</p> <p>Chelsea-Danielle has really stood out with all of her networking with others within the college and working with them to get out the flyers and newsletter.</p> <p>Danielle-Samuel for running the ICC meeting, and Andria for picking up where she left off on a flyer and Mollie/Izzy for going to OCCA conference and taking time off to do so.</p> <p>Samuel-Colby for helping Samuel get prepared for ICC</p> <p>Colby-everyone for a busy week and Chelsea, Mollie and Rene-Chelsea for working on a part-time contact and being able to get all that's needed to do in such a short amount of hours per week. Team- making progressive changes that have a positive impact for all RCC students/faculty.</p>	Team
17	<p><b>Adjournment: 11:29 am</b></p>	DeVlaeminck